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2016 ANNUAL DINNER (OCT 2) 
The SHCC Annual Dinner is an occasion for celebration, meeting old 

friends and great entertainment!   

This year, the Annual Dinner will be held at Diamond Banquet Hall 

(First Markham Place, 3225 Highway 7 East) on Sunday, October 2.   

To reserve your place, please contact Valerie Wong (905-887-7799) 

or Anita Ho (416-917-6223) before September 15.  You can also 

reach us at president@hkshcc-ontario.ca   

Cost:  $60 per person.   Payment is due by September 22.  Hope to see 

you there!  

 

 

ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS!  
Are you, or your children / grandchildren, planning to attend university in the 

upcoming school year? They may be qualified for our Entrance Scholarship!  

Application Deadine is Sept 15, 2016. 

For more information or to access the Scholarship application form, please visit: http://www.hkshcc-ontario.ca/  

IN THIS ISSUE: 

(1) 2016 Annual Dinner 
7pm, Oct 2, 2016 (Sunday)  

¶ RSVP by Sept 15 

¶ Payment due by Sept 22  

          

(2) 2016 University Scholarship 

¶ Apply by Sept 15  

 

(3) 2016 AGM & Board Meeting 
7pm, Sept 19, 2016 (Monday) 
 

(4) A Sacred Heartist in Rio: Stephanie 
Au, the Flag Bearer at the Rio 
Olympics! 

(5) 2016 Summer Bus Trip  

Eligibility  

1. Applicant must be a SHCC alumna, or a child or grandchild of our alumna residing in 

Ontario 

2. Applicant must be entering into first year of university 

3. Applicant must have a minimum average of 80 in 6 Grade 12 courses 
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2016 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) & BOARD MEETING (SEPT 19) 

This year, the AGM and Board Meeting will be held on Monday, September 19 at O Mei Restaurant (420 Highway 

7 East).  During the meeting, general update on the operations of the Alumni in the past year will be reviewed, 

and board members for next year will be elected.   

For more information or if you would like to attend, please contact Valerie Wong (905-887-7799) or Anita Ho 

(416-917-6223).  You can also reach us at president@hkshcc-ontario.ca   

 

STEPHANIE AU, THE FLAG BEARER FOR HONG KONG AT RIO OLYMPICS 

Did you know that the current Hong Kong record holder in 

the 200, 400, 800, and 1500 long course freestyles 

swimming is an SHCC alumna?  Meet Stephanie Au, who 

×ÁÓ ÎÁÍÅÄ ÔÏ (ÏÎÇ +ÏÎÇȭÓ /ÌÙÍÐÉÃ 3×ÉÍÍÉÎÇ 4ÅÁÍ and 

had the honor of carrying the Flag of Hong Kong at the 

opening ceremony.  At the event, the 24-year old who 

graduated from University of California, Berkeley 

competed in the 4x100 medley relay.    

Congratulations Stephanie on your great achievements!  

 

IT WAS A FUN TRIP TO BEAUTIFUL PETERBOROUGH!  

For some of us who joined the bus tour to Peterborough on August 20, it was a day filled with fun and laughters.   

A group of SHCC Alumni and their family members had a blast at Primitive Designs in Port Hope where they got 

to see some interesting artifacts and dinosaurs.  They also stopped by the local farmers market and had a 

fantastic lunch at the classy "ÅÒÃȭÓ 3ÔÅÁËÈÏÕÓÅ before heading to Peterborough for the Lift Lock Cruise. 

Here are some pictures to relive the memories.  Hope to see you again next year! 
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